
Subject: Appeal for Information on Acceleration and 

Enrichment Options 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request information regarding the 

acceleration and enrichment options available for my child, [Child's Name], who is currently in 

[Grade/Class]. As a concerned parent, I believe it is crucial for [his/her/their] educational needs 

to be met with appropriate challenges and opportunities. 

I would appreciate any details you could provide on the following: 

• Current programs available for academic acceleration. 

• Enrichment activities that cater to advanced learners. 

• Assessment criteria for determining eligibility for these options. 

• Any additional resources or support available to parents of gifted students. 

Understanding these options will greatly assist us in making informed decisions regarding 

[Child's Name]'s education and ensuring [his/her/their] continued growth and development. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


